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Dear {First 
Name}, 
 
Like many 
others in our 
community, 
Community 
Assistance 
Center 
holds a 
special 
place in my 
heart, and I 
am humbled 
to have 
rejoined the 
team at 
CAC. Our organization continues to grow in leaps and bounds because of the 
efforts of our staff, board, and supporters like you. Our neighbors seek out 
services here at CAC because they know we are a reliable and compassionate 
resource where we can provide assistance to help get families back on track 
toward regaining self-sufficiency. 
 
Right now, our team is working hard to ensure our neighbors have access to the 
resources they need during the summer months. CAC is once again providing 
the Summer Stock kids food pantry program for youth who are not receiving 
free/reduced lunches over the summer. CAC is distributing fans to neighbors to 
get through another Texas summer thanks to our partners at the Assistance 
League and Entergy Texas. And we are still providing services and referrals for 

 

 

 

 



services such at rental/mortgage assistance, utility assistance, clothing 
vouchers, prescription medication support, food, and disaster recovery services.  
 
CAC is also expanding our partnerships in the community to better serve 
residents of Montgomery County. I am pleased to recognize our friends at Mims 
Baptist Church with whom we have established a benevolence partnership as 
well as volunteer recruitment opportunities. Through this partnership, more 
neighbors seeking help to regain financial stability will be served and we are 
delighted to work alongside one another.  
 
I look forward to the vast opportunities we will have together as we will continue 
to live our vision of strengthening Montgomery County one neighbor at a time. 
Thank you for your continued support of CAC to help our neighbors in need. 
 
Serving Together, 
 
Jennifer Huffine 
President & CEO 

 

 

 

 

Donations Needed for  

Summer Stock Kids Food Pantry! 
  



 

 

Summer Stock is a kid focused summer food pantry program founded 
in 2019 focused on providing kid friendly food choices to school aged 
children during the summer months when they are not receiving 
free/reduced school lunches.  
 
Help us feed our littlest neighbors by purchasing items to fill Summer 
Stock bags! If you would like to host a collection drive to support CAC, 
please contact our Community Engagement Manager, Renée 
Blacklaws at renee@cac-mctx.org to get started! 

Check out our Summer Stock Kids Food Pantry Wish List 

 

 

 

 

 



Legacy Luncheon Thank You 
  

 

 

 

 

The 2022 Legacy Luncheon held on Friday April 22 at The Woodlands Waterway 
Marriott featured guest speaker Stephanie Land and showcased community 
partners and volunteers who have made significant contributions to Community 
Assistance Center. Thank you to everyone who joined us last Friday to an 
exquisite event supporting the programs and services provided by Community 
Assistance Center. 
 

The event raised over $127,000 for our neighbors in need! 
 

 

 

 

New Director of Development at 
CAC 

  



We are pleased to 
announce the recent 
promotion of Courtney 
Frost to Director of 
Development. Courtney 
has served CAC for 
nearly 2.5 years as the 
Development 
Coordinator overseeing 
the agency's grant 
writing and marketing, 
as well as supporting 
special events. Courtney 
has a wealth of 
experience in the 
nonprofit arena and will 
continue to help drive 
CAC’s mission forward 
as we look to growing 
our organization to the 
next level.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Saturday with Unique 
Resale 

  



 

 

Starting June 4, Unique Resale will be OPEN on the First Saturday of each 
month! All First Saturday shoppers will be entered to win a door prize with 
drawings every hour from 10 AM to 2 PM! Must be present to win. 
 
Bring your coupon or show us your email for 20% off any 

and all furniture and jewelry!  
 

 

 

 

The Ducks are Coming! 
  



 

 

Are YOU ready for CAC's 15th Annual Duck Race!? Be 
on the lookout on August 1, 2022 for the BIG kickoff!  

 

10,000 Ducks are Coming to a Waterpark near 
You! 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
  



Unique Resale 
First Saturday 

Stop in CAC's Unique 
Resale shop on the first 
Saturday of each 
month for great deals 
that make a difference!  
 
Saturday, June 4, 

2022 

9:00 AM to 4:00 
PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mobile Food 
Market 

FREE Groceries 
Available While 
Supplies Last! 

 
CAC is hosting one of our 
scheduled mobile food 
markets on Saturday, June 
25, 2022. Groceries will be 
distributed drive thru style 
while supplies last. 

 
Saturday, June 

25, 2022 
starting at 12:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Unique Resale 
First Saturday 

Stop in CAC's Unique 
Resale shop on the first 
Saturday of each 
month for great deals 
that make a difference!  
 
Saturday, July 2, 

2022 

9:00 AM to 4:00 
PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy 4th! 

CAC and Unique 
Resale will be closed 
on Monday, July 4th, in 
observance of the 
Independence Day 
holiday. Normal 
business hours will 
resume on Tuesday, 
July 5th.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



FREE Vision 
Screenings  

Provided by the 
Conroe Noon 

Lions Club 
 
Free vision screenings for 
adults below the federal 
poverty level provided on 

July 18, 2022  
For more info or to 
schedule an appointment, 
please call 936-494-4411. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Back to 
School 2022 

CAC is partnering with 
The Church Project for 
Back to School again! 

 
July 30, 2022 

 
To sign up to volunteer, 
please contact CAC’s 
Community Engagement 
Manger, Renée 
Blacklaws 
at renee@cac-mctx.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Duck Race 
Kickoff  

 



Help us reach our 
goal of 

10,000 
DUCKS! 

 
Duck adoptions begin 

August 1, 2022 
 
Proceeds from this 
special event will support 
Community Assistance 
Center (CAC) programs 
that provide immediate 
basic needs, financial 
assistance and case 
management services. 
Race Day is September 
24, 2022 at Big Rivers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unique Resale 
First Saturday 

Stop in CAC's Unique 
Resale shop on the first 
Saturday of each 
month for great deals 
that make a difference!  
 
Saturday, August 

6, 2022 

9:00 AM to 4:00 
PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Montgomery 
County Home & 

 



Outdoor Living 
Show 

Join us at the Montgomery 
County Home & Outdoor 
Living Show! Find the right 
professionals for any type 
of DIY or home 
improvement project you 
have. Create your Dream 
home with our home 
improvement 
professionals. We can't 
wait to see you! 
 
August 20 & 21, 

2022 
The Lone Star 

Convention Center 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Helping Our Neighbors in 
Need 

  

 

 

The community comes together to assist our neighbors in need so please 
consider making a gift to CAC to honor someone special.  

 

Be Part of a Better Community & Donate 
Today! 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Assistance 
Center www.cac-mctx.org 
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